
12 most Vulnerable Families Received Tents in Pakistani Refugees’ 

Camp 

The members of Rotary club of Jalalabad and GEVSO director Mohibullah Israr visited the Pakistani 

Refugees’ camp in Jalalabad last. Purpose of this visit was to identify the most deserving families. This 

camp is home to about 100 families who fled from Pakistan after the monsoon rains in 2011. 

 

Rotary District Governor Mr. Sherzad  speaks to the family heads in Refugees camp to select 12 families. 

 

After this visit GEVSO and Rotarians decided to distribute the tents the following days.  The next 

morning members of Rotary Club of Jalalabad along with GEVSO staff took the tents to the refugees and 

distributed to the selected families. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Members of Rotary Club distribute tents to the selected families. 

Members of the Rotary Club sitting up a tent for widow while some other tents can be seen already set up. 


